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NEMRA22 COVID-19 SAFETY PROTOCOLS UPDATE 

 
 
The health and safety of everyone attending NEMRA22 is our top priority. 
  
As such, NEMRA will continue to follow all current safety guidelines to ensure a safe environment for all. 
  
During NEMRA22, we ask attendees to be respectful of one another and adhere to the mandated COVID 
safety guidelines as laid out by the State of Texas and the Hilton Anatole. 
  
The Texas Department of State Health Services has a comprehensive webpage on COVID-19 with the 
latest information on testing, vaccinations, symptoms, what to do if you feel ill, protecting yourself and 
others, and more.  
 
Visit https://www.dshs.texas.gov/coronavirus/ for more information. 
   
We plan to communicate any additional COVID-related precautions right up to the first day of the event 
on Feb 2, 2022. 
  
We acknowledge that no in-person event can be completely risk-free and are asking you to do your part 
in helping NEMRA deliver a safe event.  
  
If you are fully vaccinated, thank you! That is the best thing you can do to protect yourself and other 
attendees. Please note that Texas law prohibits NEMRA from requiring a vaccine as a right of entry for 
NEMRA22. 
  
You can also visit the CDC website for more information on how to protect yourself from COVID-19. 
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